
CITY OF GROSSE POINTE WOODS 

Building Department 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  March 14, 2022 

TO:   Planning Commission 

FROM:  Gene Tutag, Building Official 

SUBJECT:  Update: Sign Ordinance/Master Plan/Zoning Audit  

 

I will be providing a verbal update regarding the City’s Sign Ordinance, Master Plan, and Zoning 

Audit. 

 


